
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

27th February 2023 

 

Dear Student, 

Update on Industrial Action – Thursday 2nd March 2023 

As you may already be aware the second day of planned industrial action by members of the National Education 

Union (NEU), is scheduled to take place on Thursday 2nd March. 

I am writing to you to confirm that we are asking Year 12 and 13 students to work from home on Thursday.   

With regard to how you should spend your time on this day, I would suggest that you use this opportunity to 

consolidate your learning to date.   

This is a great opportunity go through the learning that you have done so far this year and to use some of the 

Practice4Progress techniques as described in the videos on http://warlinghamtl.co.uk/.  Click on the 

Practice4Progress link at the top.  It would be well worth using this time to prepare resources which will be really 

useful to you for the next set of mocks (Year 13 mocks are from next week).  Please also use any subject specific 

websites, such as https://www.physicsandmathstutor.com/.   

There are also some useful resources on the Target the TOPR page of http://warlinghamtl.co.uk/ 

Kind regards 

 

Mr R Chotai 

Head of Sixth Form 

 

 

 

 

http://warlinghamtl.co.uk/
https://www.physicsandmathstutor.com/
http://warlinghamtl.co.uk/

